As you know, our dates for the winter 2016 China program are tentative.  

After checking with travel agencies and considering needs of our student applicants, we are making the following slight adjustment about dates for winter 2016 program:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Most often, int’l flights are difficult before New Year’s Day, so we move our tentative departure date (from the original December 30, 2015) to January 3, 2016, with possible return date on January 25th or even 26th (The program is required to be 3 weeks long, but we will try to extend it for 2 more days if possible). 

When deciding on the program dates, we also need to consider the restrictions on travel for some Sabbath-observant Jewish students (who cannot travel from sunset Friday to sunset Saturday); when we have such students for the program, we will try to depart Sunday to Wednesday, so as to avoid inconvenience for those students.

The final dates are to be finalized a few days after the program application deadline and will also need to depend on availability of flights for the group.
